
Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Sam if he allows you to sip his drink or try his food. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

   



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Jono if you get him to write or draw anything on a piece of paper or a 
napkin. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

   



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Romina if you get her to pass you the salt, pepper, ketchup, 
mayonnaise or any other condiment, relish or spice. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Obyeze if you get him to say his and your name in the same sentence. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Hogarth if you get him to say “PayPal”. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Dan if he tells you about the last book he read. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Alex if he touches your skin, but only if he initiates the contact. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Padraig if he shakes your hand. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Pippa if she says the name of her mother. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

  



Dear Guest, 

You are an assassin, and you are not alone. Your mission is to 
kill as many of my guests as you can. If you are the only one 
alive at the end of the dinner, you win. If more than one 
survives, then the one with the most scalps win.  

Everyone, including you, has a unique Achilles heel, the only 
way for that person to be killed. You know the weakness of only 
one person so far, but if you succeed in eliminating your target 
then you get to steal his or her envelope which reveals the 
vulnerability of your –new– target. Remember that someone around 
the table has an envelope with your name on it and the 
information of how you can be destroyed. No one finds out their 
own vulnerability until they open the envelope of a successful 
hit and finds their own name, proof that all other assassins are 
dead. 

You can kill Imogen if she admits to being wrong about something. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Gustav 

PS. The difficulty of the executions vary. This is unfair. So is 
getting older. Why should I alone suffer? 

 

 

 

 

 


